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Your Excellency,
I wish to express my concern about the closure of El Nadeem, an ngo that offers crucial support to survivors of torture and violence. El Nadeem was closed on 9 February 2017, without awaiting the outcome of a judicial appeal filed by the ngo against an order to close operations in February 2016. 
I call on you to close the politically motivated Case 173 of 2011 and end the harassment and intimidation of human rights defender and organisations like El Nadeem, and to ensure that the asset freezes and arbitrary travel bans imposed on human rights defenders and organizations in Case 173 of 2011 are immediately lifted.

In addition, I call on you to reject the new NGO bill, because it contravenes Egypt’s 2014 constitution, as well as international law and standards on the right to freedom of association.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
